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From: "webmaster@puc.state.oh.us" 
To: "ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: 53833 
Sent: 6/11/2010 10:29:51 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 53833 AT:06-11-2010 at 10:29 AM 

TYPE: question 

NAME: Mr. Gary Freeh 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 32430 Bluffstone Cncle 
• North Ridgeville , Ohio 44039 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• HomQ: (no home phone provided?) 
• Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: gfreeh@oh.rr.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT ESFFORMATION: 

• Company: First Energy 
• Name on account: Gary Freeh 
• Service address: 32430 Bluffstone Cncle, North Ridgeville, OH 44039 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 

This i s t o c e r t i f y t ha t the images appearing a re an 
QUESTION DESCRIPTION* accura te and complete reproduct ion of a case f i l e 

* document delivered in the regular course of business . 
^ n 1A 1-7̂  Technician ^ ^ Date Procesaed ^ ' I f - 2 ^ 1 ^ 
Case# 10-176 
A permanent solution must be made regarding the All-Electric home issue, and it must be in favor of the 
home owners. No one would have built or bought an all electric home if they knew First Energy was 
going to break theu: promise on a discounted electric rate. No builder would have built all electric homes 
if they knew. The owners of these homes are stuck. We wonaC'̂ ^t be able to sell our homes, and we 
wona€'"^t be able to afford to live in them. This situation needs to be corrected, and First Energy needs 
to step up and make it right. Ita€'^s the PUCOa€'^s job to make sure Ohioans arenaC'^t taken 
advantage of by the public utilities. Do your job! All-electric homes owners are being taken advantage 
of. 
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What is the status of the PUCO report on the All-Electric issue? 

When will the PUCO have a permanent solution recommendation and will it be prior to September 30? 

When and where will the public hearings be on the All-Electric issue? 

The PUCO must consider the broken promises and builder enticements First Energy made when makmg 
its decision on a permanent solution, and who will pay for the discount. First Energy should pay part or 
all of the discount! 

Sincerely, Gary & Katherine Freeh 
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